
Public Comment Needed: White Earth Medicinal Cannabis Code 

6/2/2023	
The	White	 Earth	 RBC	 is	 seeking	 public	 comments	 on	 the	 proposed	White	 Earth	
Medicinal	Cannabis	Code.	
You	may	view	the	code	in	PDF	format	by	clicking	here.	
https://whiteearth.com/assets/files/public_documents/White%20Earth%20Me
dicinal%20Cannabis%20Code%20(FINAL).pdf	
	
Please	 review	 the	 code	 and	 submit	 your	 comment	 via	 email	
to:	Lori.Thompson@whiteearth-nsn.gov	
Thank	you!	
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